
and during the lest year has taken over the agency for Canada for 
those of the World Peace Foundation, Boston, and the International 
Institute of Intellectual Co-operation, Paris . The Society also 
procures for resale publications from other organizations from 
time to time as required.

The greatest demand has been for the Publications of 
the Economic and Financial Section of the League such as the World 
Economic Survey, 1231/52, the International Statistical Yearbook, 
1931/32 and the Reports of the Gold Delegation. Provision was 
made to meet the demand for the Lytton Report and a considerable 
number of these disposed of. As in previous years there were a 
number of requests for the Armaments Yearbook. A special edition 
at a reduced price was issued in 1932. Of the International Labour 
Office Publications Industrial Relations was in the greatest demand.

THE SOCIETY’S PUBLICATIONS.

No new pamphlets were published by the Society during the 
year but it was found necessary to have further editions of 5,000 
end 500 of "A New World or the League of Nations’* printed as well 
as 5,000 copies of "The Outline of the League.w

The Society was able to obtain a reprint of Professor 
Soward’s pamphlet ’’Canada and the League of Nations” issued by the 
Carnegie Endowment for International Peace, New York City. This 
pamphlet was originally issued by this Society.

The Society is indebted to the Women’s League of Nations 
Association of Toronto for having provided 1,000 copies of ”The 
Truth about War Makers" without charge, also copies of the Dis­
armament Pamphlet. Many thousands of the first pamphlet which is 
a reprint of an article by Lt.Col. G.A. Drew as well as "Salesmen 
of Death" by the same author, which first appeared in MacLean’s 
Magazine, have been distributed by this Toronto organization in a 
great number of countries. Among other pamphlets given for free 
distribution were "The International Labour Office and the Protection 
of Children and Young Persons” and a number of pamphlets on the 
abolition of Slavery.

ENQUIRIES.

By practically every mail enquiries are received for in­
formation atout -the League from a variety of sources but more particularly from teachers, students, end the clergy. insofar as 
it is possible in answering these enquiries free literature is for ward­
ed and where necessary accompanied by an explanatory letter. In­
formation is supplied and questions answered to clergy for use in 
sermons, for thoso giving addresses, to students preparing essays 
and for debates, and for the preparation of compositions as well as 
providing information for and assisting with the holding of Model 
Assemblies etc.

The number of requests for free literature received in 
1932 were one thousand and seventy, and for the first six months 
of 1933, five hundred and twenty-one.


